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Dear Community Official,
The South Central Assembly, in partnership with the Federal Reserve Bank of Philadelphia and the Housing Alliance of Pennsylvania, is sponsoring a series of virtual meetings via Zoom Technology to help community agencies and the region respond to urgent housing and community development needs created by the Coronavirus Pandemic by sharing innovative approaches and best practices to common problems.
The Assembly will conduct its fourth Zoom meeting on October 29 at 10:00 am to discuss “Strategies For Preserving Local Economies.”  The session is intended for officials and practitioners from Municipal, County, Planning and Community Economic Development organizations and other individuals and organizations concerned with the effects the Pandemic is having on local governance and local economies.  For further session information and to register, please click on the link below.
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/125638140059/

We invite you or a representative from your organization to attend, and 
urge you to forward this to others who may find it useful.

Please let us know if you have any suggestions for future Zoom meetings in this informational series.
The Assembly wishes you and your communities well in this time of national distress.
Very truly yours,
Susan Armstrong, President
South Central Assembly

www.southcentralassembly.org 
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